
From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 9:34 AM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Fwd: Camp Tomahawk- Medical Forms 

Folks, see below. Few the mgs in scouting are as absolute as "can't go without a medical form", 

but that one truly IS the case. I have removed a scout's gear from the vehicle and not let them 

travel to summer camp before, and will again if the med forms aren't together. 

Evan James 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Ann Lundberg" <ann.lundberg5@gmail.com> 

Date: May 12, 2015 7:53 AM 

Subject: Camp Tomahawk- Medical Forms 

To: "Evan James" <scoutmaster.troop71@gmail.com> 

Cc:  

 

Evan-Please send this out as a T blast. 

 

 

 

 

Parents- 

 

Medical form deadline is May 31st for scouts and adults. You can either give them to us at the 

parent meeting or scan them and send them to us. Please remember that we also need a copy of 

your insurance card and a copy of the shot records. Your scout CAN NOT go to camp without a 

current medical form signed by your Dr. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Ann Lundberg 
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